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Thank you, Mr. President,

My delegation warmly welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Costa Rica for their presentation.

Indonesia welcomes Costa Rica’s efforts to achieve the Sustainable Development Goals through inclusive development agenda involving multi-actor governance structure.

We also take note with appreciation the publishing of Costa Rica’s National Development and Public Investment Plan 2019–2022 to realize its national targets in eradicating poverty and guaranteeing inclusive sustainable development.

On top of these positive developments, Indonesia recommends Costa Rica the following:

1. Reconsider ratifying the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families;
2. Intensify efforts to protect the fundamental rights and access to essential services of migrants and refugees; 
3. Strengthen measures to investigate and prosecute offences related to trafficking in persons and improve mechanisms for victim protection, including through collaboration with other states.
We wish Costa Rica a successful review.	
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